THE LOUIS KNOTT KOONTZ MEMORIAL AWARD. An annual award of $750 for the
most deserving contribution to the Pacific Historical Review. Selection is made by the Review’s
Board of Editors.

THE PACIFIC COAST BRANCH BOOK AWARD. An award of $750 for a first book by a
scholar. The award will be announced at the annual meeting of the Pacific Coast Branch (PCB) and
in the Pacific Historical Review.

EvriGiBILITY : Open to scholars who reside in the states, provinces, or territories
from which the Branch draws its membership. Entries must have been pub-
lished within a year of the date of submission and must not have been submit-
ted in any previous year.

To ENTER: Presses should submit nominations from books published in 2015
to each member of the Awards Committee listed at pcb.cgu.edu/prizes.htm.
Deadline for submission is April 1, 2016.

THE W. TURRENTINE JACKSON ARTICLE PRIZE. An award of $750 for the best article by
a graduate student. The winning essay will be published in the Pacific Historical Review.

EL1GIBILITY : Essay should be on a topic within the PHR’s field of concentration.

To ENTER: Submit essays any time during the year to: Marc S. Rodriguez,
Managing Editor, Pacific Historical Review, 487 Cramer Hall, Portland State
University, Portland, OR 97207-0751.

THE W. TURRENTINE JACKSON DISSERTATION AWARD. An award of $750 for the
author of the most outstanding dissertation on any aspect of the history of the American West.

EviciBiLiTy: The author must complete the dissertation in 2015. The depart-
ment chair must submit a letter certifying the author has been awarded the
degree. Dissertations under contract consideration or under contract are
eligible for this award.

To ENTER: Please send a copy of the dissertation to each member of the Awards
Committee listed at pcb.cgu.edu/prizes.htm by April 1, 2016. A letter certify-
ing the author has been awarded the Ph.D. should be sent to Kevin Leonard,
Executive Director, PCB-AHA, Dept. of History, Western Washington Univer-
sity, Bellingham, WA 98225-9061.

THE NORRIS AND CAROL HUNDLEY BOOK AWARD. An award of $750 for a distin-
guished book on any historical subject.

EvriGisILITY: Open to scholars who reside in the states, provinces, or territories
from which the Branch draws its membership. Submissions can be first or sub-
sequent publications by young or mature scholars. Candidates cannot compete
for both the Hundley and PCB book awards.

To ENTER: Presses should submit nominations from books published in 2015
to each member of the Awards Committee listed at pcb.cgu.edu/prizes.htm.
Deadline for submission is April 1, 2016.



MOST RECENT PCB-AHA PRIZE AND AWARD RECIPIENTS

THE Louls KNOTT KOONTZ MEMORIAL AWARD FOR 2015:

Kelly Lytle Hernandez, “Hobos in Heaven: Race, Incarceration, and the Rise of Los
Angeles, 1880-1910” (August 2014).

THE PACIFIC COAST BRANCH BOOK AWARD FOR 2015:

Abena Dove Osseo-Asare, Bitter Roots: The Search for Healing Plants in Africa
(Chicago: University of Chicago Press, 2014).

THE W. TURRENTINE JACKSON ARTICLE PRIZE FOR 2015:

Paul Hirsch, ““This Is Our Enemy’: The Writers’ War Board and Representations
of Race in Comic Books, 1942-1945” (August 2014).

THE W. TURRENTINE JACKSON DISSERTATION PRIZE FOR 2015:

Megan Asaka, “The Unsettled City: Migration, Race, and the Making of Seattle’s
Urban Landscape” (Yale University, 2014).

THE NORRIS AND CAROL HUNDLEY BOOK AWARD FOR 2015:

Charles F. Walker, The Tupac Amaru Rebellion (Harvard University Press, 2014).

PACIFIC COAST BRANCH
AMERICAN HISTORICAL ASSOCIATION

President: George J. Sanchez, University of Southern California
Vice-President: Katherine Morrissey, University of Arizona
Executive Director: Kevin A. Leonard, Western Washington University
Editor, Pacific Historical Review:

Marc S. Rodriguez, Portland State University

Council

The above officers and Matthew Garcia, Arizona State University (2018); Catherine
Gudis, University of California, Riverside (2017); Andy Kirk, University of Nevada Las
Vegas (2018); Jeff Means, University of Wyoming (2016); Lorena Oropeza, University
of California, Davis (2017); Jeffrey Sanders, Washington State University (2016); Coll
Thrush, University of British Columbia (2017); Janet Ward, University of Oklahoma
(2018); Phoebe S. K. Young, University of Colorado, Boulder (2016); and Kyle Longley,
Arizona State University, Carl Abbott, Portland State University, Anne F. Hyde, Univer-
sity of Oklahoma, and David Igler, University of California, Irvine, former presidents
of the Branch.

Nominations Committee

Matthew Basso, University of Utah (2017); Gordan H. Chang, Stanford Universily
(2016); Laura Ishiguro, University of British Columbia (2016); Erika Pérez, University
of Arizona (2017); Jennifer Seltz, Western Washington University (2017).






